Dear participant,

It is with great regret that we have to announce that we will postpone the Sport, Migration, Citizenship, 'Race' and National Identity: Towards a new research agenda conference that was scheduled to take place on 17-18 February 2022.
The current Corona situation in the Netherlands is unclear. Even if we are allowed to organize a live- conference it will be within strict conditions (wearing masks; 1,5 meter and no conference dinner). In addition, due to the Omicron-variant, infection rates are on the rise, and we do wish to provide a safe environment for our conference participants
Therefore, we decided to set a new date: 23-24 June 2022.
We still aim at making our conference a live event if the government rules allow us to do so. That means that we are optimistic about the possibility that conference centres/restaurants and hotels will be open by then.
We will keep you informed.
For now:
Please let us know whether you will be available 23-24 June?
And enjoy our conference website:

Conference website: https://www.eur.nl/en/eshcc/research/sport-migration-citizenship-race-and-national-identity-towards-new-research-agenda.
If you have any questions or requests about the conference, please respond to this email or your contact person
We are really looking forward to meeting you all in person!

Yours Sport and Nation/ Race Team
Gijsbert Oonk
Jacco van Sterkenburg
Jasmin Seijbel
Arne van Lienden
Carmen Longas Luque


